
 
 
 

Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education 
Monday, April 27, 2020 

6:30 p.m. 
 

Virtual Meeting from: 
Chowan Middle School 

2845 Virginia Rd. 
Tyner, NC  27980 

 
MINUTES 

 
The Edenton-Chowan Schools Board of Education met in special session on Monday, 
April 27, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  Due to the COVID-19 restrictions, some Board Members 
were present at Chowan Middle Schoolsome were present at ECPS Central Services, 
and some Board Members were present virtually (Chowan Middle School - CMS; ECPS 
Central Services - ECPS-CS; Virtual - V).  The following Board Members were in 
attendance:  Chairman Gene Jordan (CMS), Vice-Chair Jean Bunch (CMS), Ricky 
Browder (ECPS-CS), Gil Burroughs (V), Paul Clifton (ECPS-CS), Maxine Mason (CMS), 
Joan White (ECPS-CS), and Superintendent Dr. Rob Jackson (CMS).  
 
Others present at Chowan Middle School were: Chief Technology Officer Kerry Mebane 
and Board Clerk Sarah Hare. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Jordan. 
 
Architect Interviews for John A. Holmes High School Project - The Board of Education 
interviewed the following architects for the John A. Holmes High School Building 
Project: 
 

● Ratio Designs 
● Boomerang Design 

 
With there being no further discussion, Chairman Jordan adjourned the meeting at 8:28 
p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Gene Jordan, Chairman 
 
 



 
 
 

Rob Jackson, Ed.D., Secretary 


